
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

  

You are warmly invited to the next PTFA meeting which is on Wednesday 
10 May 2023 at 7pm in Meeting Room 3 at Lady Manners School. Please 
enter school from reception where you will be directed to the meeting room 

You can also access the meeting remotely using the Google Meet 
link:  meet.google.com/squ-cpzp-hfh 

  
Agenda 

• Welcome and introductions 
• Minutes of the last meeting 
• Finances update  

• Talent Show update 

• Car Boot Sale 21 May 2023 

• Any other business 
 

 

If you can’t attend this particular meeting, then please see the dates of 
future meetings on our website page:   
https://www.ladymanners.derbyshire.sch.uk/about-us/ptfa/ptfa-meetings/ 
  
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us by email to: 
parentsassociationlms@gmail.com 

  
We look forward to seeing you. 
  
 

The PTFA 
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